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MINUTES 

EXPULSION REVIEW HEARING 

(CLOSED to the Public) 

Monday, January 25, 2016 – 4:15 p.m. 

District School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida) 

SUPPLEMENTAL MINUTE BOOK #44 PAGE #14 

The Baker County School Board met on Monday, January 25, 2016, at 4:15 p.m. in the District 

School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida. The purpose of this 

meeting was to hold a closed expulsion review hearing on Baker County High School student case 

#072020154001135R. The following Board Members were present to wit: Chairperson Earl “Dwight” 

Crews, Vice-Chairperson Paula T. Barton, Patricia C. Weeks, Charlie M. Burnett, III (Artie), and Richard 

“Dean” Griffis. Superintendent Sherrie Raulerson and School Board Attorney John W. Caven, Jr. were 

both in attendance at the closed hearing. 

Vice-Principal John Staples notified the Board that Baker County High School student case 

#072020154001135R had completed all the required duties and documentation, therefore, would be 

eligible for re-entry at the time of this hearing. After hearing testimonies and reviewing the 

documentation provided, Superintendent Raulerson made the recommendation to reinstate Baker County 

High School student case #072020154001135R in Baker County Public Schools effective immediately. 

The recommendation includes that Baker County High School student case #072020154001135R must 

re-enter through the Baker County High School alternative school setting for a minimum of forty-five 

(45) days unless an earlier release date is deemed appropriate by the Baker County High School 

administration. As recommended by Superintendent Raulerson, Artie Burnett made a motion to approve, 

seconded by Patricia Weeks. The motion carried 5-0. 

  

Earl “Dwight” Crews, Board Chairperson Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE 

Any person who desires to appeal any decision made by the School Board with respect to any matter 

considered at the above mentioned meeting will need a record of the proceedings, and for such purpose 

may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings is made, which record includes the 

testimony and evidence upon which an appeal may be based. 
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MINUTES 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

(Closed to the Public) 

Monday, January 25, 2016 – 5:00 p.m. 

District School Board Room (270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida) 

Purpose: Closed Executive Session to Discuss Negotiations with Baker County School Related 

Personnel Association with the School Board 

The Baker County School Board met on Monday, January 25, 2016, in a closed meeting in the 

District School Board Room located at 270 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida. The purpose of 

the meeting was to have a closed “Executive Session” to discuss negotiations with the Baker County 

School Related Personnel Association with the School Board. The following Board Members were 

present to wit: Chairperson Earl “Dwight” Crews, Vice-Chairperson Paula T. Barton, Patricia C. Weeks, 

Charlie M. Burnett, III (Artie), and Richard “Dean” Griffis. Superintendent Sherrie Raulerson and School 

Board Attorney John W. Caven, Jr. were both present for the executive session. No official action was 

taken during the session. 

  

Earl “Dwight” Crews, Board Chairperson Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

 


